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For pressing inquiries and updates, please reach your local KWE branch for information. 
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Implementation of the Deconsolidation Module at 

Dubai Int’l Airport and Dubai World Central Airport 

 
 

 

FROM 15TH JUNE ONWARDS A DECONSOLIDATION REQUEST MUST BE RAISED, PRIOR TO FLIGHT ARRIVAL, 

FOR ALL SHIPMENTS THAT ARE TO BE BROKEN DOWN AND STORED AT HOUSE WAYBILL LEVEL. 

 

Please note that implementation date for the booking of import appointments for all requested 

deconsolidated cargo is now 15th June 2020. The revised date is based on feedback from customers 

requesting additional time to prepare for the cutover. From 15th June onwards a Deconsolidation Request 

must be raised, prior to flight arrival, for all shipments that are to be broken down and stored at house 

waybill level. 

This implementation will enable to deliver a more efficient operation with shorter waiting times at the docks. 

This new process will ensure that your cargo will be available for collection at the dock when you arrive for 

your appointment, saving you both, time and cost. 

 

Disclaimer: The subject matter of this newsletter is provided for informational purposes only. All data is obtained from public sources and is 

believed to be true and accurate. Samudera Logistics DWC LLC is not responsible or liable for any inaccurate information contained herein. 

samudera.ae 

For any inquiries, please contact your local Samudera office for information. 
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